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BUILDING

For those who have not noticed, the island 
has been installed in the kitchen. The four 
remaining doors were also installed but 
locks still need to be installed.  Also, the 
booth cupboards are being worked on. The 
front has been varnished and the doors have 
been given a number of coats as well. They 
should be installed shortly.

Spring is around the corner and we need to 
be thinking about the outside work. The roof 
over  the  south  A/C  units  needs  to  be 
completed this year. So anyone with a little 
spare  time  can  let  me  know  at  613-732-
8417. When that is completed the building 
will be nearly done.

“This project is supported by the 
Government of Ontario”

WILD TURKEY CONTEST

We will be holding a wild turkey contest 
during this upcoming spring turkey season. 
Watch for details in the April Newsletter.

BOOTH WORKERS

Here are a few more changes to add to your 
work list.  The 12th of each month should be 
changed to: Stacey Rudnisky 613-735-4452; 
the  17th of  each  month  to  Simon  Hartwig 
613-732-0249; and, the 28th of each month 
to  Julie  Nieman  613-735-3292.   We  still 
require  someone  to  cover  the  20th of  the 
month.   If  you can volunteer  for  that date 
please call Muriel at 613-735-0224.

PUBLIC SKATING

Tuesdays:  7:00 pm to 8:00 pm (skating)
8:00 pm to 9:00 pm (sticks)

Thursdays:  7:00 pm to 8:00 pm (skating)
8:00 – 9:00 pm (sticks)

St. Patrick’s Day Dance
March 12, 2011 - 9PM to 1AM - $10.00 per 
person.  Live Irish and Country music by 
Gillan Rutz & The Irish Entertainers. Stew 
and Late Lunch will be served.  Photo I.D. 
Required.  For more info please call 
Christine at 613-628-3419.

CARNIVAL - 2011

Correction in results:
 Ladies Crosscut - 3rd place should be Liz 
Reid and  Darlene Keuhl. Our apologies for 
any inconvenience. Also we are looking for 
a working Karaoke machine for next year's 
carnival  to  make  it  easier  to  call  Bingo 
numbers. This could even be a child's model. 
If  anyone has  one  that  they would  like to 
donate or loan to us for carnival, please call 
me at 613-735-5938.

FUNDRAISING

 There will be a meeting of the fund-raising 
committee on   Tuesday, March 22 at 7p.m. 
at  the Centre. We would welcome any one 
who is interested   in joining. Dates will  be 
tentatively  set  for  the  upcoming  year's 
events.  Even  if  you  are  only  interested  in 
helping at one event e.g. fishing tournament 
or golf tournament, please let me know. Our 
first event will be the annual yard, plant and 
bake  sale  on  April  30,  so  when  you  are 
spring  cleaning,  remember  that  date.  Drop 
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-off  dates  and  times  will  be  in  the  next 
newsletter.

CDN TIRE MONEY/PENNY DRIVE

Canadian  Tire  money and penny drive  are 
always ongoing.

TIME CAPSULE

If anyone has ideas of memorabilia to put 
into the time capsule, please contact 
Margaret Scheuneman at 613-735-6306.

EXPO 150

The 150th birthday celebration of Renfrew 
County will be held at the Pembroke and 
Area Airport June 9 – 12, 2011.  The theme 
for this celebration is “A Journey Through 
Time”.

We will be setting up a booth there to 
promote the Centre.  Now we need your 
help.  We will be handing out brochures 
advertising the Centre and the services we 
offer along with small gifts to the visitors at 
our booth.  We need people who are able to 
craft these items or support us financially. 
Examples of possible giveaway items are 
bookmarks, hot pads, pot holders, dish 
cloths, small ornaments, etc.  We would 
need approximately 300 of each item 
produced.  If you enjoy sewing, knitting, 
woodworking or other crafts and could help, 
please call Muriel at 613-735-0224 for more 
information.  We expect to meet a lot of 
people at this event and it would certainly be 
great advertising for the Rankin Centre. 

Join anytime for a great workout at the 
Rankin Centre!
MONDAY @ 6:30 -7:30 pm. & 
THURSDAY @ 6:30 – 7:30 pm
Just a $5 drop in fee! 
Kids under 12 are free.
Don’t forget your giggle and 
lots of water! 
For more information check out:
http://sites.google.com/site/zumbawithnicole/
e-mail: zumbagirl86@gmail.com
Nicole Kosmack 613-735-3297
Meghan Robinson 613-401-4122

ADVERTISING

The Rankin Culture and Recreation Centre 
is  offering  businesses  an  opportunity  to 
advertise  it's  website  www.rankincentre.ca. 
This  is  a  wonderful  opportunity  for 
businesses to draw people to their website. 
Ads are being sold for  the nominal  fee  of 
$50 per year.  Included in the price is  the 
set-up of the ad (if you don’t already have 
one you would like used).  Please contact us 
at  rankincentre@rankincentre.ca for  more 
information, or to get started with your ad.
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NEXT MEETING

The next  regular meeting of the Rankin 
Culture & Recreation Centre will be held 
Wednesday,  April  6,  2011 at  7:00 pm at 
the Rankin Centre.  Everyone is welcome. 
Hope to see you there!

E-MAIL

Anyone  wishing  to  receive  this  newsletter 
electronically please contact us at    
rankincentre@rankincentre.ca
 

MEMBERSHIP

Memberships  help  your  recreation  centre 
survive so buy your 2011 membership now. 
Cost is $20 family or $10 single.  They can 
be  purchased  from  Cathy  Grahl  (613-735-
3381) or any member of the executive.

Supports
RANKIN CENTRE

Sports 
 

YOUR  
NEIGHBOURHOOD REALTOR 

Ofce: 613-687-1234 
Email: Lori@WiseMoveRealty.ca 

Web: www.LoriHollick.com 

Lori Hollick 
Sales Representative  

DIRECT: 613-602-0145 

FIBRE NIGHT

Bring your knitting, quilting, crocheting, 
spinning wheels or any craft items and join 
us for about 2 hours of coffee, chatting and 
fibre projects every Thursday night at the 
Rankin Centre Activity Room at 7 pm. 
Bring all your supplies as this is a get- 
together, not a class, and no supplies will be 
available on-site.  Coffee and tea will be 
available; fees for the evening will be $2. 
This is a trial run until the end of March and 
will be continued if there is enough interest. 
Contact Val Champ at 613-732-8515 to 
register, or just drop in.

YOGA

Daytime  classes  are  held  every  Tuesday 
from  10:30  to  11:30  a.m.  at  the  Rankin 
Centre.   Classes  are  also  held  Wednesday 
evenings from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m.  For more 
information  please  contact  Stacey  at  613-
735-4452.
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